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“A Christmas Carol” Nativity
Congratulations to the cast and crew of this year’s Primary Nativity “A Christmas Carol” 

on their brilliant performances this week.

This Week
PTFA Supermarket Bucket Collection: The PTFA will be doing a fundraising collection at 

Broadbridge Heath Tesco on Sunday 15th December from 10am-4pm. All support is 

welcomed.

Holbrook Club “Greatest Showman” Evening: Tickets for the evening of live singing at 

The Holbrook Club on Saturday December 14th, in aid of QEII, have now been reduced to 

£10 for adults and £8 for children aged 16 and under.

Tickets are available from: www.theholbrookclub.co.uk/event/the-greatest-showman-

and-movie-hits

Christmas Jumper Day: We are joining in with the NSPCC’s Christmas Jumper Day next 

Friday, 13th December. On the day everyone is invited to wear a festive Christmas jumper 

and bring in £1 for the charity.

Christmas Parties: The school Christmas parties will be on Monday 16th December. 

(Primary in the morning, Seniors in the afternoon.) On this day, all students are invited to 

wear their Christmas party clothes instead of school uniform, or to bring in party clothes 

to change into at party time if they prefer.

Circus Starr Free Tickets: A local business has kindly purchased tickets for our 

students to attend the Circus Star “Greatest Snowman” performance at the K2 Leisure 

Centre in Crawley at either 4.45pm or 7pm on Monday 13th January. If you would like some 

of these, please contact Alison in the Office as soon as possible.

http://www.theholbrookclub.co.uk/event/the-greatest-showman-and-movie-hits
http://www.theholbrookclub.co.uk/event/the-greatest-showman-and-movie-hits


Support Groups
Behaviour Support Clinic: These are on Fridays. The next date is 13th December. To book yourself a 

clinic slot to see Dr. Elizabeth Scott Gliba please contact Alison Mitchison in the Office.

Tina Knight’s Continence Clinic: These are on Fridays. Upcoming dates are 14th February, 27th 

March, 22nd May and 10th July. If you have a current referral to Tina Knight from the Children’s 

Continence Team for toilet training and/or continence products for your child and would like an 

appointment, please contact her office directly by telephone on 01273 242145.

Class News from Pines Class

On Monday Pines Class visited Weald and Downland Living Museum where we learnt 

about cooking through the ages and took part in a workshop where we baked 17th 

Century cakes on an open fire. We enjoyed walking around the historical village, seeing 

a working water mill and meeting some livestock. Later in the week we celebrated the 

start of advent by putting up our class Christmas Tree and decorating the classroom.

Yoimoji of the Week - Roderick

Roderick is Tolerant. “I accept others for who they are. When someone is different to 

me, I keep an open mind and respect them.”

This year we are using “Yoimojis” in our Assemblies, to help with 

learning and celebrating OFSTED’s Fundamental British Values. 

(Yoimoji is a blend of the Japanese words “yoi” (good) and “emoji” 

(slang for character.) You can see our Yoimoji posters on our 

website.

Next week’s Yoimoji is Waffles the Motivated fox. If your child 

has been motivated about something at home, please tell us via 

eSchools so that we can celebrate it in school.
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